NYS Senator Brian Kavanagh

invites District 26 constituents to attend

A VIRTUAL TOWN HALL

on COVID-19 and the Path to
Re-Opening New York City

FEATURING

Dr. Jane Bedell Jackie Bray Wellington Chen Marcus Book
Ass't Commissioner and Deputy Executive Executive Director, Assistant Director of Gov't
Medical Director, NYC Director, NYC Test and Chinatown & Community Relations,
DOHMH Trace Corps BID/Partnership MTA

Thursday, May 28, 7 to 8 p.m. on Zoom, Facebook & Phone

The town hall will stream live via
Facebook Live on our Facebook page (@BrianKavanaghNY) and
Zoom at bit.ly/NYCPathVTH or Zoom Meeting ID: 899 1343 4928.

You can dial in by phone (audio only) at 646-558-8656 followed by 899 1343 4928#

Please RSVP at kavanagh.nysenate.gov (not required but it will help us ensure we address
your concerns) and submit questions or comments in advance, or let us know about topics
you'd like us to cover in the future. If you have any difficulty, please call 212-298-5565.

Tendremos traduccion en espaiiol -- bit.ly/May28Spanish
PRt 8 55 K B R 5F B 5% -- bit.ly/May28Chinese

Find us on Facebook and Twitter at @BrianKavanaghNY.



https://bit.ly/NYCPathVTH

